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The Goulburn Valley Grammar School 
community congratulates all of our 
students in the Class of 2017. GVGS 
is proud to be an open entry school 
with a diverse student body. Our Year 
12 students demonstrated a genuine 
commitment to learning. Through hard 

Outstanding Achievements 
Mitchell Collins.....................99.40
Lucy Macpherson.................99.35
Harris Bayly..........................99.15
Harismita Rupeshraj.............98.80
Maoinin Dooley-Heath..........98.55
Adam Sizer...........................98.35

Class of 2017 – Score 
Distribution  
7%   ATAR 98+.........  (6 students)
13% ATAR 95+........ (12 students)
25% ATAR 90+.......  (23 students)
34% ATAR 85+........ (31 students)
53% ATAR 80+........ (48 students)
75% ATAR 70+........ (68 students)

Class of 2017 – Summary Information 
ATAR 99+........................................3 students 
ATAR 97+........................................8 students
Study Scores over 40......................17% (State Avg. 7%)
Median ATAR score.........................81.35 
Median Study Score........................34
Students receiving an ATAR............91 students

VCE ATAR Scores – Class of 2017

work, many have attained outstanding 
achievements in learning. These 
results would not be possible without 
the care, professionalism and hard 
work of our teaching and operational 
staff. We particularly acknowledge and 
celebrate the achievements of those 
who persevered and overcame genuine 
challenges. The Class of 2017 have 
been a positive community, welcoming 
newcomers and offering support and 
compassion to those experiencing grief 
and loss.

The Class of 2017 enjoyed the 
richness of life and immersed 
themselves enthusiastically in the 
co-curricular programme. They made 
major contributions to music, stage 
performance and sport. They have been 
generous of spirit, leading the school in 
raising awareness and funds for many 
local and national causes. We thank the 
Class of 2017 for their legacy.


